


e CNA members feel that there is some need for guidance ¢  Section 21 of e Radiation
Protection Regulations regarding the posting of signs at boundaries and points of access.
Traditionally, the posting has been in the immediate area of dose rate. This has been
problematic because the dose rate fluctuates over time and has resulted in multiple
reports of non-compliance due to the fluctuating rates. Our members suggest guidance
should be developed to avoid these low safety significant reports.

Once again, we appreciate the opportunity to provide comment on this Discussion Paper and
encourage the CNSC to continue to engage licensees further as these proposed REGDOCs are
developed. If you require further information or have any questions regarding this submission,
please feel free to contact me directly.

Yours sincerely,

Steve Cou; ind
Director, Regulatory and Environmental Affairs
Canadian Nuclear Association









































































































